Email reminders:

to be sent 5 days before deadline:

(We suggest forwarding - re-sending - the previous email sent a couple of weeks ago, where they will be able to find further instructions plus the link for the application in addition to this new reminder email above. For your understanding, here’s an English translation of the message above):

	Dear Researcher,

REDe is flattered with the possibility to work alongside Brazilian scientists in the organization of workshops on relevant arboviruses in Brazil. Hence, we would like to remind you that we are still accepting workshop proposals that can receive approximately U$2,000. This is an excellent opportunity for you to help develop arbovirus Brazilian research. Submission deadline is on the next Monday, 1st April 2019. We kindly remind you that submission of proposals should be done via completion of the questionnaire (available through the link sent on our previous email) and that proposals can be joint, i.e., prepared in collaboration with several research groups. Our team is available to answer any questions you might have about the questionnaire as well as your proposal.

We appreciate your interest and are looking forward to receiving your questions and/or application

Kind Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
REDe






Send 2 days before the deadline

	Dear Researcher,

In attention to our previous messages, we are glad to inform you that we are extending the deadline to 4th April 2019. Please, let us know if you have any further enquiries. REDe is very thankful for your participation and is looking forward to receiving your proposals.

We appreciate your interest and are looking forward to receiving your questions and/or application

Kind Regards,

REDe




